Gadsden Independent School District

Energy Management and Construction =
Rafael “Ralph” Gallegos Energy
Executive Director of Energy Management and Construction | Management

rgallegos@ gisd.k12.nm.us

April 3, 2020

Mary Jo Valdez, LGRF Coordinator

NMDOT-District One

2912 E. Pine Street

Deming, NM 88030

RE: Acceptance of funding offered for FY20/21 Local Government Road Fund Cooperative Program
Dear Ms. Valdez:

This letter constitutes acceptance of the tentative funding offer from the Local Government Road Fund
(LGRF) FY 20/21. The funding offer is:

Entity Share State Share Project Total

SP $8,778.00 $26,334.00 $35,112.00

The project scope is as follows:

Plan, design and construct the existing gravel bus route including processing existing crushed aggregate
base course, prime coat and 3 PMBP paving at Chaparral High School in Chaparral, Dona Ana County,
NM.

On approval of funding by the State Transportation Commission, the Gadsden Independent School
District School Board will approve the agreement through a resolution committing the matching fundsand

establishing the priority of this project for construction. Thank you for your assistance in developing these
important public works projects.
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